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January 31, 2022 
File: 195601453 

Attention:  Jami MacNeil 
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
17 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333-0017  
 
SUBMITTED ELECTRONICALLY 

Reference: Three Corners Solar Project – Site Location of Development Act Permit Application 

Dear Jami, 

On behalf of Three Corners Solar, LLC (the Applicant), Stantec Consulting Services Inc. is submitting this 
Site Location of Development Act (Site Law) permit application for the Three Corners Solar Project 
(Project). A copy of this application has also been provided to the Maine Land Use Planning Commission, 
the Kennebec County Commissioner, and the Towns of Benton and Clinton. 

The Applicant is proposing to construct a utility scale solar facility with a rated capacity of approximately 
110 megawatts alternating current in the Towns of Benton and Clinton and the unorganized territory of 
Unity Township. The $11,287 processing and licensing fee and Check Processing Form will be submitted 
following current procedures. 

The Project will also require review under the Natural Resources Protection Act (NRPA). An Individual 
NRPA permit application for the Project has been submitted separately from this Site Law permit 
application.  

Please contact me if you have questions regarding the enclosed application materials or require further 
information during your completeness review. 

Regards, 

Stantec Consulting Services Inc. 

Eben Baker PWS, Ecologist 
Project Scientist 
Phone: 207 747-9407  
eben.baker@stantec.com 

Attachment: Site Location of Development Act Permit Application 
 

c. Bob Green & Ken Libby, Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
Karen Bolstridge, Maine Land Use Planning Commission 
Chad Allen & Deron Lawrence, Three Corners Solar, LLC 
Krista Clark & Brooke Barnes, Stantec Consulting Services Inc. 


